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Tuesday 26th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Year 6 Trips and Activities 

Kidzania (7th June 2022) 

On Tuesday 7th June, your child has been invited to Kidzania. We will be visiting this venue as part of a series 

of reward trips for completing S.A.T’s (and because they did not get to go last year). We will be leaving 

school at 9.00am and shall return by 3:30pm. The children will need a packed lunch for the day. Drinks should 

be in a juice box or a plastic bottle that will not leak. No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please. If you 

would like your child to have a school packed lunch please indicate via scopay by selecting ‘PL KID’.        

Blacklands Farm (Residential, 6th-8th July 2022) 

On Wednesday 6th July- Friday 8th July, your child has been invited to attend a residential trip to Blacklands 

farm. 

The children will take part in adult led sessions including activities such as: kayaking, abseiling, zip-wire and 

orienteering. We leave school on Wednesday shortly after registration and will return on Friday at 

approximately 4pm. Further details about the week will be shared as we approach the departure date. The 

children will be staying in dormentries- boys and girls sleeping separately. All food will be provided for the 

duration of the visit and dietary requirements can be catered for.  

We know that you may have questions regarding the trip, so we would therefore like to invite you to a 

meeting on Thursday 12th May 3:30pm in the Top hall.  At this time, you will have the opportunity to find out 

more about the site, accommodation, itinerary for the week, ask questions and discuss any concerns. In the 

meantime, please do not hesitate to approach me if you have any questions about the trip.  

Chessington world of adventures (15th July 2022) 

On Friday 15th July, you child has been invited to Chessington world of adventures. We will be travelling by 

coach, leaving school at 9:30am and returning by 4:30pm. The children will need a packed lunch for the 

day. Drinks should be in a juice box or a plastic bottle that will not leak. No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets 

please. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch please indicate via scopay by selecting 

‘PL CHE’. 

Your child does not have to wear school uniform on the day but please ensure that your child is dressed              

appropriately i.e, suitable footwear and a waterproof coat in case of bad weather. 
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On the day, your child will be allowed to bring spending money (to Chessington only) they will need to be 

responsible for it so please ensure the money is in a suitable, safe wallet or purse. This is not essential but if you 

want to send your child to school with some spending money the maximum amount is £10.00.  

The full cost of the trip will be £180. A reduced price of £100 can be offered to families who are in receipt of 

the any of the following benefits:  

 Universal Credit  

 Income Support (IS) 

 Income Based Jobseekers Allowance (IBJSA) 

 Support under part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 Child Tax Credit (without Working Tax Credit and an income of no more than £16,190.00) 

 the guarantee element of State Pension Credit; 

 an income related employment and support allowance 

If you believe that any of the above applies to you, please make arrangements to speak to one of the 

admin team. 

If you are NOT in receipt of any of the above benefits, but may have difficulty meeting the cost of the trip, 

please arrange to speak with Florence Kirk as we would not want any child to miss out on the chance to 

take part due to financial difficulties. 

In order to reserve your child’s place on this year’s residential we now require a deposit of £50 per child (£20 

if you believe that you qualify for the reduced rate and are going to supply documentation to this effect).  

This should be paid via Scopay by Friday 20th May.  

To make payment please login into you Scopay account and click the trip tab ‘Y6 Trips which you will find on 

the scopay home page. You are welcome to pay in full at any time, or we are happy to accept instalments 

towards the final cost. The total cost will be due on Wednesday 30th June.   

Please note, any child with an outstanding balance of more than £50 on the morning of the trip will be 

unable to take part.  At this time, payments will have been made to external companies, so no refunds will 

be possible.  Please ensure that you are able to pay the balance in full and on time so that your child can 

take part. If you are concerned that this will not be possible, please meet with Miss Kirk to make 

arrangements for the payment of the trip. 

         Yours sincerely, 

Miss Kirk     

KS2Assistant Headteacher & Year 6 Class Teacher  

 


